January, February 2025

“Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly above all that we ask or think, according to the
power that worketh in us,” Ephesians 3:20.

God was so very good to us in 2024, and we are completely trusting Him for this new year of 2025. God
never fails; God is always good! Blessed be the holy name of God! We appreciate so very much your
faithfulness in supporting us and praying for us this past year, and we look forward to your support and
prayers to continue in 2025. God bless all of you for your faithfulness in supporting us. It is so much needed
and appreciated.

Please continue to pray for the three churches in Cyprus. They are still doing well, and we thank each one of
you for your financial support and your prayers helping to make these churches’ existence possible. Also,
please continue to pray for West End Baptist Church in Easley, SC, where our son Mark pastors, and for our
home church, Bible Baptist in Pickens, where Mark Dibler is the pastor. Please also pray for all of God’s
faithful pastors, Christian workers, and missionaries around the world.

We have a ministry of witnessing and passing out tracts everywhere we go and an intercessory prayer
ministry, praying for many folks. We pray for all our supporting churches and for individual folks as well,

Contact us if you need prayer. We want to assist churches in any way we can, to God be the glory! Call (828)
205-2058, NC number. Please pray for Josh Tinsley, our grandson and Duane’s son, who had a terrible bout

of pneumonia. He was in the hospital several days. He is steadily improving but still needs prayer.

Charles & Oleen Tinsley

Contact: Charles & Oleen Tinsley 105 Garrison Street Easley, SC 29640 charlestinsley@mwbm.org
Sending Church: Bible Baptist Church PO Box 1544 Pickens, SC 29671 Pastor Mark Dibler
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